
 

  

Upcoming 

Theme 

Days: 

June 24th – 

Gray Shirt Day 

July 1st – Red, 

White, and 

Blue Day 

July 8th – 

Neon/Bright 

Colors Day 

July 15th – Pink 

Day 

 

Keystone Place at LaValle Fields   14602 Finale Ave N, Hugo 

 651-888-6557 

Announcing the Retirement of Michelle 

Larson, Senior Living Counselor  

June 30th, 2020 

Her “Party” will be a Hallway Happy Hour on 

Tuesday, June 30th with beverages and Michelle as 

the main event. She will go around with the Happy 

Hour Cart to chat with everyone. 

Dear Michelle, 

I write this letter on behalf of every member of 

Keystone Place at LaValle Fields and Keystone Senior 

Management Inc. We feel that it is important to put into 

words our heartfelt thanks for the hard work and 

superb performance that you have given this 

community over the past five years. Retirement has 

never been more deserved. You have inspired everyone 

in the company, and you have allowed us to achieve our 

reputation for excellence. Your leaving marks the end of 

an era here at Keystone Place. I know we will all come 

to appreciate you even more when we try to fill the void 

that you will leave. In your five years here, you have 

been a mentor to us all. You have taken this department 

to the leading edge of the industry, which is the kind of 

record any company should envy. Even more important 

though are the friendships you have developed over 

that time. We will all miss you very much. Your 

colleagues and friends, both past and present, want to 

congratulate you on a successful career. You have been 

an inspiration to us all.           

Sincerely, Keystone Place at LaValle Fields                            

Bingo 

Every Tuesday and 

Thursday Bingo is 

being played in the 

Pub and 

Southshore. If you 

are interested in 

signing up, please 

visit Laura. 

ONE CHANGE: 
Bingo will be 

played on 

Wednesday, July 

1st instead of 

Tuesday, June 30th  



 

Heat Waves:  

It is summer, and 

it can get HOT. 

Please be aware 

of the weather. 

We ask, if it is 

exceptionally 

warm out, that 

you walk inside. 

We will put signs 

on the doors 

letting you know if 

it is one of those 

days. Thank you.  

Severe Weather 

Protocol: 

If a thunderstorm 

WARNING is issued, 

staff will go around 

closing window blinds. 

Please help them out 

by closing the ones in 

your apartments if you 

are able.  

If a thunderstorm 

WATCH is issued, we 

ask that you get as far 

away from windows as 

possible. This means 

going into the hallway, 

into the stairwell, or 

even down to the 

garage.  

If you ever need 

assistance during a 

severe storm, please 

utilize your pendants 

and pull cords, or call 

the front desk.  

Patio Visits: 

We are offering 

visits on the 

Northstar patio on 

weekdays at 

11am, 1pm, and 

3pm. Two visitors 

are allowed, they 

will be on the 

outside of the 

patio, and all will 

wear a mask. If 

you are interested 

in signing up, 

please contact the 

front desk. 


